
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT – November 2017 MEETING 
 
My last report for the year will be thanking everyone for their hard work, commitment, volunteering, 
donating and support during 2017. 
There have been a lot of fundraisers, events, meetings & workshops this year and I feel we haven’t 
stopped. We have managed to create a Strategic Plan, a Master Plan and worked hard to fight the 
development next door, thanks to everyone involved with those 3 big projects. 
 
We have been famous this year on many accounts with Radio, Press, Social Media and more – it is 
great to see PRSS up in lights showcasing our beautiful school. 
 
Sadly, we have seen some great families & staff leave during 2017 and I am sad to say there are 
going to be more at the end of the year. I am not one to take change well, but I need to get over it 
as next year will be different. 
 
I will thank our leaving Members at the end as I know they have messages in their reports. 
Leigh P, Tracy F, Lisa W. 
 
We do have 3 more weeks of school left and it is a busy 3 weeks. I can’t stress enough that we 
need to fill roles in the P&C next year. Secretary, Treasurer, Infrastructure/Grants, 
Fundraising/Events just name a few, please, if you know of anyone or if anyone here would like to 
take on these roles, let me know. 
 
Just quickly before I wrap up – we desperately need volunteers for our Election & GHW Fundraisers 
next weekend. We need raffle donations, baking supplied and people to run a BBQ and sit at a 
small cake stall table & sell raffle tickets. We need to start at 7am and the raffle will be drawn at 
4.30pm. It’s a long day, so if everyone can put in a little bit of time, that would be great. 
 
To finish, Thank you to my exec team, subcommittee co-ordinators, P&C staff, members & visitors, 
Stephen and PRSS staff for attending the 10 meetings we have has this year. 
 
Please enjoy the 6 week break and have a happy and safe Christmas and New Year. See you back 
in here for our 1st meeting in February for the start of 2018. 
 
 
I ask for my report to be accepted. 
Kym Bierenbroodspot 
November 2017 


